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Suffolk LPC Policy on Devolved Funding 

 

On occasion, Suffolk LPC is asked to bid for external funding which has been made available to 

support the delivery of agreed outcomes by community pharmacy contractors. A recent example of 

this is funding to support the local delivery of HLP Level 2 in Suffolk 

Should such funding be made available to Suffolk LPC, the committee will use the funding in the 

most cost effective and expedient way to benefit all contractors equally who wish to locally access 

support from the LPC to achieve the agreed funding outcomes. The LPC will remain accountable to 

both the body providing funding and to contractors for the use of the funding and the outcomes 

achieved. 

Any funding made available to the LPC in this way will not be devolved to individual contractors. 

However, should the LPC be made aware of any funding streams where contractors can individually 

bid for funding on their own behalf, we would endeavour to inform contractors as soon as possible 

via email or the website. 


